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This report is submitted as both a request and an explanation.  The request is that we may be permitted to adjust the 

current balance shown on our FEC Form 3X from the current closing balance of $14,902.49 to the actual balance of 

$25,439.94.   The amount of the ACPA PAC checking account is $10537.45 higher than the amount shown on our PAC report.   

I detected and reported the error to our analyst in late 2009, and based on the ensuing discussions, conducted an 

internal review to determine why the account balance was higher than shown on the report.  To the best of my knowledge, 

this resulted from changes made when we submitted a series of amended reports in 2005.   I created those amended reports 

to rectify errors made by a previous PAC Administrators.    I also believe the discrepancy may have been linked to a 

request in 2004 for a balance adjustment, which I believe was erroneous balance. These errors continued to carry over, 

because I incorrectly viewed the balance on line 6 instead of line 8 of the 3X Form.  We had no activity in the 4th 

quarter of 2009, and so, I am confident the higher balance ($25,439.94) is current and accurate.  Noting the correct 

balance is now $25,439.94, I am also confident this error will not occur again. 


